
Quitman Fire Protection District 1 
Board Meeting Minutes 

February 9, 2021 
Quitman Fire Station 

 
The Quitman Fire Protection District Board held its regular monthly meeting February 9, 2021 at 
5:30 pm. 
In attendance was: John Kavanaugh, Joel Burnum, Jim Justice, Bill Jimmerson, Kelly Anderson, 
and chief Philip Brown. Public present was Russell Hill with Protective Agency and Jerod Satler 
with Bernard Insurance Agency.  Jerod explained the insurance package offered by his company 
for the department’s 2021 insurance coverage. Bill made a motion to review and approve the 
presented insurance coverage at next month’s meeting. Joel seconded the motion, all were in 
favor. The board will decide and vote on the coverage at next month’s meeting. The financial 
report was read, Jim made a motion to accept the report as read, Joel seconded, motion 
carried. The monthly bills were reviewed, Bill made a motion to pay the bills, Jim seconded the 
motion. Motion approved. Joel made a motion to accept January’s meeting minutes, Jim 
seconded the motion. Motion carried.   
Equipment is in good condition. Chief Brown informed the board of the progress on completion 
of the packet for the upcoming PIAL rating. 
Joel made a motion to adjourn, Jim seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned.  Next meeting 
will be March 11, 2021. 
 

 


